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Sarah Ng

From: Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
Sent: Friday, 9 October 2020 3:14 PM
To: DPE PS Biodiversity Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan

 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 9 October 2020 2:58 PM 
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan 
 
  
  
Submitted on Fri, 09/10/2020 - 14:58 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name:  
Last Name:  
Name Withheld: Yes 
Email:  
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Alexandria 
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file] 
Submission: This is my objection to the Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan. This Plan flies in the face of our Premier’s clearly 
expressed wish not to be the Premier remembered as failing koalas. It runs counter to the Environment Minister Matt Kean’s 
commitment to take actions that will double the koala population by 2050. The koala population in the area is to be treasured 
because of the health of koalas and the significant numbers of breeding pairs. Current and future generations of NSW residents 
are looking for the action to protect koalas to start right now, not for finding so-called ''balances'' which allow developers to destroy 
the habitat of koalas and other native species. Too much damage has already been done to the environment and biodiversity on 
the Cumberland Plain. It is time for limits to be placed on developments and for the wellbeing of our natural environment and its 
future given priority. I do not buy Mr Stokes assertion that the plan will protect the koala population. The government asked for the 
Chief Scientist’s advice and received the report. But the full advice needs to be taken if the koala population is to thrive. The 
Georges River Koala Reserve as outlined in the plan does not allow for the habitat corridors recommended to be set aside with 
buffers to provide protection for the koalas. Six corridors are needed, not one. The size of the reserve even when it reaches its 
maximum size is a fraction of what the Chief Scientist has called for in the report. I question the way offsetting is proposed, and the 
further losses of agricultural land to housing and other developments which will further sacrifice the Sydney population’s access to 
fresh local food supplies. Please bring this proposal into line with the advice of the Chief Scientist. This is not the time to destroy 
more koala habitat. Yours sincerely, Marie Flood,  Alexandria 2015  
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/draft-cumberland-plain-conservation-plan 
 
 
 
  
   
 




